
   

DMO ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
VIEWS SOUGHT ON POSSIBLE GILT MINI-TENDER IN THE FIRST HALF OF 
JUNE 2015 
 
Following the quarterly consultation meetings held earlier this week, the DMO is now 
seeking feedback from market participants on whether there is demand for the sale 
of any gilt(s) by mini-tender in the first half of June 2015.  
 
Responses are requested to policy@dmo.gsi.gov.uk by the close of business on 
Friday 22 May. The DMO envisages making a further announcement on this matter 
at 3:30pm on Tuesday 26 May, ahead of publication of the quarterly calendar for 
operations in July-September 2015, scheduled for Friday 29 May.  
 
Mini-tenders may be added to the operations calendar with at least seven working 
days’ notice, after consultation with the market. 
 
 
 
21 May 2015   
 

mailto:policy@dmo.gsi.gov.uk

